## Hams Prairie Church Bible Club 2023-2024 School Year Bus Consent Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Hams Prairie Christian Church is offering transportation for your children (K-5th grades) on Wednesday afternoons from South Callaway School to the church for **BIBLE CLUB**.

In keeping with the policies of the School regarding transportation, students must be assigned to ride the H.P.C. Bus on Wednesdays **beginning October 11th.** This is a church bus route and according to policy your child(ren) will not be allowed to ride the H.P.C. Bus unless YOU, the parent or guardian has provided the school with **THIS SIGNED CONSENT FORM FOR EACH CHILD.** 

I give my consent to the South Callaway R-II Transportation Department to schedule my child to ride the H.P.C. Bus to the Bible Club provided by the Church on Wednesday afternoons, **beginning October 11th.** I understand that my child will board the bus at the school and will be taken to Hams Prairie Church on every Wednesday which School is in session. In the event that the Church bus is not running, the School will revert back to the original Transportation form and transport the students to that location. Once the parent or guardian signs this form, it can only be changed in person at the school office.

## (PLEASE NO PHONE CALL TO THE SCHOOL TO CHANGE THIS FORM)

Child's Name:	Grade:	
Parent/Guardian:	Phone:	
Do not call the school office regarding this form		

For **ADDITIONAL FORMS** or questions regarding Bible Club or the Bus route for Wednesdays, call:

Tammy Bartley, Bible Club Director: 573-826-1106 Kay Dunnavant, Bible Club Director: 573-592-9131

## Hams Prairie Christian Church

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to be able to resume Bible Club at our church again this year. All children grades K-5th are welcome to join us. We will begin this year on **October 11th** and will meet each week that school is in session.

For those of you who aren't familiar with Bible Club it is an after school program offered by Hams Prairie Christian Church on Wednesdays from 3:30-5:00 pm. We will lead the children in a Bible Lesson, play games, make a craft and enjoy a snack. We will have parents sign their child out when they pick them up at the church at 5:00pm. There is no charge for the program and we would love to have your child(ren) join us!!

We have a church bus that will pick the children up at the school and deliver them to the Hams Prairie Christian Church. We have enclosed a bus consent form which needs to be signed by you and **turned in at the school office** in order for your child to ride the Church Bus. You will need to fill out a form for **each child** that will be coming to Bible Club. You are welcome to make copies of the enclosed form if you need more.

We have, also, enclosed an enrollment form which you may mail or send with your child to the church on the first day of Bible Club. If mailing the enrollment form please send it to Tammy Bartley, 6585 CR 424, Fulton 65251.

Feel free to share this information with others and have your child(ren) invite their friends!!!

If you have any questions please call!!

Tammy Bartley 573-826-1106 Kay Dunnavant 573-592-9131 Bible Club Directors

## Bible Club Enrollment Card 2023-2024 (Please Print)

Child's name
Address
Name of Parent/Guardian
Phone number where parent/guardian or someone you trust can be reached between
Grade in school